
April 23rd, 1926.

Dr. W. L. MoDougald,
Chairman, Montreal Harbour Commissioners, 
Montreal.

Dear Dr. MoDougald

Mr. Malcolm MoKeohenneay, Chief 
Engineer of the University Power House, has a son 
for whom he is very anxious to obtain employment, and 
at his request I am writing to ask you whether the 
Commissioners have any clerical position that they 
could offer him now or in the near future.

This boy MoKeohenneay rent to 
the Olympic Games as a representative of Canada in 
the "Sprints" and did very well there. Then he 
returned the position he held with the McLaren Belting 
Company had been filled. Since then he has had one 
yoar*s experience with the Shawinlgan Engineering 
Company on the construction of the new dam at La 
Gabelle. I understand that at the present time there 
is vacant a position as Material Checker on the new 
bridge to the South Shore, which Mr. MoKeohenneay 
thinks he could fill with satisfaction.

From everything I can learn 
he is" a sober, industrious boy and in the circum­
stances I think deserves consideration. I should 
appreciate very much anything you can do to place 
him in a position.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.


